Social Media Post/Email
Are you an active civilian airline pilot in the United States?
You are invited to participate in a research study seeking your opinions about the aerospace medical system!
Participation involves an anonymous, voluntary, one-time 30-60 minute phone interview where you will be asked about your opinions and perspective about the aviation health system.
No identifying information will be collected and you can stop your participation at any time. 
For questions, please contact William Hoffman, MD at william.r.hoffman43.mil@mail.mil. 
This study is approved by the Air Force Research Laboratory (AFRL) Institutional Review Board (IRB) (Approval date XXX; Number: XXX). 
Ready to get started? Link. 

